
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
July 1, 2016 
 

 
 
 
RE:  ASIA-PACIFIC TENNIS LEAGUE - NOTIFICATION 
 
 
Dear Team Managers and Coaches, 
 
A decision has been made that the Asia-Pacific Tennis League (ATL) and the ATL Playoff will not be 
held in the foreseeable future. 
 
Tennis Australia, along with its Member Associations, recently conducted a review of all current 
programs, products and strategic priorities. This review highlighted a significant opportunity to 
focus our investment into grassroots team tennis. 
 
After careful consideration, it was decided the current investment into the ATL and ATL Playoff 
would be re-directed into these future generations. The long-term opportunities and benefits of 
supporting our youth at a grassroots level has been identified as a priority. 
 
We acknowledge that you along with Players, Coaches, Clubs, Associations, Communities, Sponsors 
and Member Associations have all contributed to create and deliver several great ATL seasons and 
we sincerely appreciate the time, effort and passion that has been put in over the past five years. 
 
We thank you for your support of the ATL Playoff and your contribution to this pinnacle event.  
 
We are committed to working collaboratively throughout this period to ensure we build the future 
of tennis in the region together. 
 
Attached is a word document containing a message you are welcome to send to any relevant 
stakeholders, including players.    We encourage you to please pass this on.  
 
Please feel free to invite anyone with questions to contact the team directly, and if you have any 
questions yourself don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Best regards, 
     
 
        
 
Paul Cammack      Kim Kachel 
Director of Participation    Manager - Competitions 
Tennis Australia     Tennis Australia  
         
  
 


